
Orientation for Msc. September 2015 intake 
 

 

The Department of Business Administration successfully held MSc. September 2015 Intake Orientation on 
25th August 2015. 

 

During the Orientation the Chairman Prof .Munyoki, briefed students about their responsibilities 
including attending classes and avoiding examination cheating. 



 
MSc. Coordinator Dr. Florence Muindi congratulated the students for the admission to this prestigious 
program 

 
The occasion was graced by the Principal College of Humanities and Social Sciences (CHSS), Prof.Enos 
Njeru, who congratulated the students on their admission and welcomed them to the College of 
Humanities and Social Sciences and gave a brief on the Administration structure of the University 


